
“Keep Alaska Moving through service and infrastructure.” 
 
 

 

 
      
TO: SEE DISTRIBUTION DATE: July 19, 2022 
   
   
FROM: Carolyn H. Morehouse, P.E. SUBJECT: Chief Engineer’s 

Directive – 
Form 25D-55H 

 Chief Engineer  
   
 
Incorporate the attached Form 25D-55H on all FHWA-funded construction projects with a bid 
opening date of September 6th, 2022 or later. Replace Form 25D-55H with the attached on 
currently advertising projects that will open on or after September 6th. 
 
Contract forms for construction bids are available online at:  
https://dot.alaska.gov/stwddes/dcsconst/ 
 
Attachments:  Form 25D-55H 
 
DISTRIBUTION: 
Paul Sprenger, Engineering & Operations Team Leader FHWA 
Melanie Arnolds, P.E., Director, Division of Facilities Services 
Luke Bowland, P.E., Preconstruction Engineer, Central Region 
Rob Carpenter, Deputy Commissioner, DOT&PF 
Mike Chambers, Statewide Publications Specialist, Statewide 
Lars Gregovich, P.E., Statewide Preconstruction Engineer, Statewide 
Wolfgang Junge, P.E., Regional Director, Central Region 
Joe Kemp, P.E., Acting Regional Director, Northern Region 
D. Lance Mearig, P.E., Regional Director, Southcoast Region 
Kirk Miller, P.E., Preconstruction Engineer, Southcoast Region 
Hilary Porter, Chief Contracts Officer, Statewide 
Sarah Schacher, P.E., Preconstruction Engineer, Northern Region 
Sharon Smith, P.E., Chief of Contracts, Central Region 
Barbara Tanner, P.E., Chief of Contracts, Northern Region 
Eric Verrelli, Chief of Contracts, Southcoast Region 
Matt Walker, P.E., D&CS Team Lead, Statewide 
Jonathan Weaver, Standard Specifications Engineer, Statewide 
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